
 

Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Thursday, September 29.  

______ This is a reminder that the Robotics FLL Team will have their first meeting today 

after school from 3pm-4pm. Be sure to arrange for a ride home.   

______ Join Gateway’s GIVE club and make our school and community a better place! 

Help plan activities like food and donation drives and show leadership at our school. Our 

first GIVE club meeting will be Wednesday, October 5th during lunch. Please eat your 

lunch first, and then when you are excused, please join us in the library. 

______ Calling all 8th graders! Help read and review new books as a part of our 8th 

grade Gateway Reads Committee. Join us in the library after lunch each Friday to help 

decide which books will be featured next year. Our first meeting will be on Friday, 

October 7th. Email Mrs. Stephens if you are interested in joining! 

______ If you are a 7th or 8th grader on a fall sports team, please make sure you have 

paid your athletic participation fee and purchased your ASB card for this school year.  

This is a requirement to be able to participate in Sports.   

______ Today is the deadline for World Language Assessment registration, so be sure to 

bring your completed WLA form with payment to the Office by Thursday afternoon. The 

forms are available in the kiosk near the Counseling Office.    

______ Calling all Guardian Chefs!  Do you enjoy cooking, baking and trying new recipes?  

Well, if you do, then Virtual Cooking club is for you! We would love you to join! Applications can 

be found in the kiosk outside of the counseling office or in room 413. Our first meeting will be on 

Wednesday, October 5th via zoom. The link will be sent out in early October once your 

application has been approved. Please email or see Mrs. Weber in room 413 if you have 

questions.   

______ This Friday is PJ day! Dress up in your favorite (school appropriate) pajamas to 

demonstrate your Gateway Spirit. If your 1st period class is selected on GBN, anyone wearing 

PJs in your class will receive candy! 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 


